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I

I

Micah Hudson
at 0:52:55 on 10/23/2014 UTC
I am a Cub Scout leader with pack 700 out of Summerville, SC And a leave no
trace trainer. My 3rd graders with the help of the Tread Lightly organization
made posters for ethical behavior in the outdoors. The boys decided on what
they felt were the most important behaviors people should be aware of. My den
received the posters today and to help spread the word we wanted to know if we
can contact the local state parks in our area to distribute some of them. My
number is 765-524-1422 or you can email me At
micahandjenniferhudson@gmail.com

South Carolina State Parks
at 17:08:59 on 10/23/2014 UTC
Micah, I am going to pass this along to the folks in our operations office and
someone will be in contact. Thanks!

Micah Hudson
at 17:09:33 on 10/23/2014 UTC
Thank you very much!

Micah Hudson
at 16:46:49 on 6/02/2020 UTC
Just had to share dreher island sunset from last Friday.

South Carolina State Parks
at 16:46:50 on 6/02/2020 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Micah Hudson
at 16:46:50 on 6/02/2020 UTC
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South Carolina State Parks
at 13:54:26 on 6/03/2020 UTC
Gorgeous!
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